Attention Patients and Families:

We are upgrading our Electronic Medical
Record. What does this mean for you?

K2 MyChar
is getting a new look!

MyChart will not be accessible to all users from

Saturday January 12, 2019 at 8 PM until Sunday

January 13, 2019 at 8 AM. During this time, you
will not be able to log into MyChart.

If you sign into your MyChart after Sunday
January 13" at 8 AM, it will look different. No
worries—we are upgrading to give our patients
and families the best possible user experience.
Thank you for your consideration as we work to
make this a better environment for you.



